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From: William K. Eidson <wkeidson@dslextreme.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 4:09 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: wkeidson(@dslextreme.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: William K. Eidson in Santa Ana, California

wthe best way we now how and now you want to take away the benefit of have an introducing broker negotiate in our behalf
to get us the best situation for our trading style. Thanks for your help (?7??) but no thanks. With people like the CFTC
helping(???) me out I don"t need anyone working against my best interest. The CTFC is doing a grand job of that.

Why don't you #$%M & *&%$ A--holes get out of our business and leave our trading community alone. If you would just
DO YOUR JOB nd regulate the slime ball bucket shops in the industry, everything would be fine. If you can't do that and
you can't find anything else to do besides screw up the things in this industry that help the trader then, take your pathetic butts
to a bar some where and do something constructive, like getting blitzed.

your face and tell you what I really think of the job you are doing. Just another bunch of government bureaucrats that haven't
the slightest idea of what they are doing and what the implications of your ineptness are.

Thanks for trying to screw up my ability to make a decent living.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/




